
 
 

CITY OF PORTALES 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
LDWI GRANT PREVENTION SPECIALIST 

 
 
The City of Portales will accept competitive sealed proposals for professional services for the 
Portales/Roosevelt County LDWI Grant Prevention Specialist.  Proposal information may be 
obtained through the office of the Chief Procurement Officer at 100 West First Street, Portales, 
NM 88130.  Outer envelope of sealed proposals must be marked as such and be submitted to that 
office by 3:00 p.m., July 17, 2017.    
 
THE CITY RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL PROPOSALS IN 
THE BEST INTEREST OF THE CITY.   
 
This is a temporary assignment on a contractor basis ending on June 30, 2018, with potential for 
annual renewal. 
 
 
        _/s/ Carla S. Weems__________ 
        Chief Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Publish in the Portales News-Tribune ONLY on: July 02, 2017   .  
Provide an affidavit of Publication 
Bill the City of Portales—ATTN:  Chief Procurement Officer’s Office. 
 


